
 

 

Delphic Elementary School 

Weekly News 
At Delphic School Students and Staff are Safe, Respectful, and Responsible 

No School on March 30, Happy Spring Break!  
March 29, 2018 

 

Superintendent/Principal 
Message  

 
Dear Parents and Families, 
 
Thank you to all the parents committed to helping 
with our Drive-Through Dinner.  As of Thursday 
morning, we estimated that we have raised over 
$3000 for our class trip! Our 6th-8th graders have 
some great field trips coming up in May! 
 
As most of you know, in effort to keep our school 
safe, we keep our exterior front door locked. We 
thank you for your patience, as at times, this 
slows drop offs and pick ups. However, we believe 
it is an important element to our number one 
priority of keeping kids safe. In addition, we also 
check ID’s of adults picking up students when it is 
not someone we know. Again, we appreciate your 
patience and want to serve families as best as we 
can.  
 
We would like to wish everyone a safe and fun 
spring break. We will be working on maintenance 
projects at the school, and look forward to seeing 
everyone on April 9th. Enjoy the sunshine!  

   
For the kids! 
Jami Thomas 
Email: jthomas@sisnet.ssku.k12.ca.us 

Classroom updates  
 

K-2 Grade 
● Students are learning about life cycles. They had fun learning about similes and making their 

own. On Thursday, they had an Easter egg hunt! 

3-5 Grade 
● This week students were able to practice online state testing. Taking a few practice tests helps 

the students feel comfortable with the format and how to navigate through the state test. There 
are many components to these tests. The students were also able to work on their powerpoints 
for their insect reports. I introduced them to google drawings. Third Quarter grades are out and if 
you have any questions please come by and visit or call. 
 

6-8 Grade 
● The COS Career Day was a great experience for the upper grade students. A variety of health 

and service professionals provided information. Students toured training labs and had hands on 
experiences with equipment. Tonight is our Annual Drive-Through Dinner. A giant thank you to 
the parents, staff and students who worked hard to make it a success. A special thanks to Steve 
Poling for marinating and cooking the meat with our crew of dads, as well as to Montgomery 
Meats for their sponsorship of food and supplies. 

 SAFE Notes  
(Safe Afterschool For Everyone) 

 
SAFE will be spending more time outside as the weather improves. Enrichments will continue through April.

Watch for a new club to come! 

Delphic School Upcoming Events 
➔ April 2nd-6th ​-​ ​Spring Break 
➔ April 11th ​- School Board Meeting 7:00 pm 
➔ April 17th ​- State Testing Window Opens 
➔ April 27th ​- K-2nd Turtle Bay Field Trip 
➔ May 4th - ​Healthy Kids Fair - 3rd Grade 
➔ May 7th-11th ​- Delphic Staff Appreciation Week 

 

Breakfast Menu 4/9-4/13 
Monday - Oatmeal, Muffin, Fruit, Milk 
Tuesday - Cereal, Cheese Stick, Fruit, Milk 
Wednesday - Waffles, Sausage, Fruit, Milk 
Thursday - Eggs, Toast, Fruit, Milk 
Friday - Bagel, Yogurt, Fruit, Milk 

Lunch Menu 4/9-4/13 
Monday - Spaghetti, Roll, Broccoli, Fruit, Milk 
Tuesday - Chicken Fajitas, Rice & Beans, Carrots, Fruit, Milk 
Wednesday - BBQ Pork Sandwich, Fries, Veggies, Fruit, Milk 
Thursday - Baked Chicken, BBQ Beans, Roll, Salad, Fruit, Milk 
Friday - Sweet ‘n Sour Meatballs, Rice, Stir Fry Veggies, Fruit, Milk 

Delphic Elementary School  
1420 Delphic Road, Montague, CA 96064-9234, 530-842-3653, cell 530-643-1700, www.delphic.k12.ca.us 

Daily Schedule: Breakfast served at 8:00am, school starts at 8:30am, Kinder releases at 12:30pm, 1st-8th grades releases at 3:00pm, SAFE until 6:00pm  


